
 

 Subject: Home learning 

Date sent: 16th November 2020, 10:14pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 
  
Thank you for your support this evening with the collection 
arrangements for the Falcons. I hope that you have been able to read 
the guidance letters now and that you are clear about the procedures 
for isolation. 
  
As with lockdown, we will be providing home learning for the children 
during their isolation. There is already work available on our school 
website under the school closure resource tab. More work will be 
added over the course of this week and the next so please encourage 
your children to keep checking. 
  
We will be writing to you tomorrow with details of the TEAMS lessons 
that we will be offering the children. This will enable  the children to 
receive direct teaching delivered by Mrs Barrows online. 
  
If you or your children have any questions or concerns please don't 
hesitate to email us via admin@gbpa.org.uk. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 

  

 


